
Dear [Community Name] Residents, 

As the flu season approaches, we want to take a moment to share important strategies to keep our 

community healthy and safe. 

Flu Season Strategies 

• Get Vaccinated: We encourage everyone to get their flu shot as soon as it's available. 

• Practice Good Hygiene: Wash hands frequently, use hand sanitizer, and cover your 

mouth when coughing or sneezing. 

• Stay Home When Sick: If you're feeling unwell, please stay home to prevent spreading 

illness. 

• Healthy Lifestyle: Maintain a balanced diet and sufficient sleep to boost your immune 

system. 

• Stay Informed: Follow local health department updates for flu activity in our area. 

Your health and well-being are our priority. We appreciate your cooperation in helping to protect 

our community. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


